
STANDARD MERIT INDUSTRIAL LIMITED

Federal Communications Commission Date: 2022-01-18
Authorization and Evaluation Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

SUBJECT: FCC Class II Permissive change for FCC ID: 2AAAM-DXR8PPZ-ABU

To Whom It May Concern:

We, the undersigned, would like to request a Class II Permissive Change for the

FCC ID: 2AAAM-DXR8PPZ-ABU, which was originally granted on 07/09/2020.

Please be informed that our major change in equipment under this application are

as follows:

1) MCU changes from SN93700 to SN93714.

2) SN93714 does not include a motor control function, so an external motor drive IC is added on

SN93714 to complete same functions of the SN93700. Others function between both MCU are

exactly the same. Since the MCU is changed, the PCB layout been changed as well but it does

not affect the operation of the RF part and no change in radio parameters has occurred.

If you have any questions regarding this application, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Signature:_________________________________

Company Name : STANDARD MERIT INDUSTRIAL LIMITED

Name : TOM CHAN

E-mail : kvnchankvnchan@gmail.com

Tel. : (852) 27110990


